                                        Address Signs Coming Soon
Last year the Village Board approved the purchase and installation of address signs
on every parcel in the Village of Bristol that has a residence or business on it.
Utilities will be out locating gas, electric, sewer and water starting the week of June 10th
[bookmark: _GoBack]and shortly after Lange Enterprises will be installing the posts and signs.



